Mr David Peres Da Costa
Camden planning department

Town Hall

Judd Street WC1H 8ND

19th March 2014
Application Ref; 2015/0464/P  35 Buckland Crescent dated 06/03/2015

This is the 3rd application for this proposal.

No notification has been received by any neighbours to date. 

No site notice has been displayed in the street.

There is still an outstanding application ref 2014/7312/P dated 28/11/2014

For variation of condition 3 – change of materials to Portland stone cladding to exterior walls and bronze framed windows – No decision is shown online, is this application now obsolete ?

We OBJECT to the latest application ref 2015/0464/P

On 12th Feb the applicant Mr Cheiftez served all neighbours with a Party Structure Notice stating ‘It is intended to commence works as soon as notice has run or earlier by agreement’

Currently there is an outstanding planning application, no Construction management plan, no Construction sequence shown at Camden planning therefore how can any works commence?
The latest application includes a further extended basement excavation of front and rear of the building although not indicated at all on the floor plans given. the rear is extended full width of the garden by approx 1m, making a total of approx. 7m away from the original building. To the front is showing a light well ( section 03) however not notated on the drawings, are light wells permitted at the front of the building in a conservation area ?

The Ground floor plan is now showing ALL internal structure now removed, this area is made up of the original building and a link extension which is never dotted or indicated on the floor plans. We are very concerned that the removal of all walls will result in the building listing onto our adjoining building or collapse.

The original application included a green roof ( a token gesture to Camden ) which has now been removed and replace entirely with glass?

The proposed rear elevation to the basement and ground floor has no relationship with the existing period building both in terms of material and design and is totally random.
This proposal as you know is already contentious and disturbing to neighbours. The basement excavation should NOT be further increased.

I look forward to receiving your response.

Nigel Pearce, 37 Buckland Crescent.

